
BPW&S RESOLUTION 2024-2 
 

BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY OF 
THE CITY OF HUNTINGTON, INDIANA 

 

The Board of Public Works and Safety of the City of Huntington, Indiana (“Board”), in 

meeting duly assembled and after considering information deemed by it to be sufficient, finds: 

WHEREAS, the City of Huntington presently owns, maintains and operates parking lots 

as set out in the attached and incorporated Exhibit A; and 

WHEREAS, it is in the best interest of the citizens that uniform policies be adopted and 

that appropriate signage be installed for the efficient use of those parking lots; and 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by this Board as follows: 

1) Exhibit A lists the lot-specific restrictions which are hereby adopted.  
2) The cost of permit parking shall be $10 per month payable in advance. 
3) Each permittee shall be issued a parking permit in substantially the form of the 
attached and incorporated Exhibit B. 
4) The City’s Ordinance Officers, and other appropriate City personnel, shall 
monitor the use of the parking lots and when appropriate issue citations for 
noncompliance. 
5) Exhibit A may be amended from time to time to include additional parking lots 
or to adjust the listed restrictions. 
 

APPROVED BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS & 
SAFETY, City of Huntington, Indiana 

 
               By                                                 as Mayor and 
               Richard Strick                                      Member   
     
      By                                                      as Member  
      Danielle Albertson  
 
      By                                                       as Member 

      Megan Bonbrake  
 

By                                                       as Member 
      Dwight Brautigam 
 

By                                                       as Member 
      Anthony Lisinicchia 
ATTEST: 
                                                 as Clerk-Treasurer 
Christi McElhaney 

A signed copy of this approved resolution is available by request in the City Clerk-
Treasurer’s Office at 300 Cherry St. or by calling (260) 356-1400 ext. 2019. 

 






















